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FUNGUS GNAT KILLER

Controls fungus gnats in and on houseplant soil.

GUARANTEE:  Chlorpyrifos 0.5%

REG. NO. 20460 P.C.P ACT

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

300 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC. 
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  

L9H 3H3

Fungus gnats are tiny, delicate flies about 3 mm long.  The gnats
themselves are only a nuisance, indicating the presence of
maggots, likely in the soil of potted plants.  The maggots cause
injury by feeding on the roots and crowns of plants.  Injured
plants grow poorly, appear off-colour and may drop leaves.

DIRECTIONS:  If possible, remove plants out-of-doors for
treatment.  Apply dust lightly to soil around plant.  Repeat as
needed but no more than once every 2 months.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not allow dust to
contact food, food preparing surfaces, utensils or drinking
water.  Wash contaminated food surfaces and utensils with soap
and water.  May cause irritation to skin or eyes; avoid contact. 
Avoid inhaling dust.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after
using.  Avoid contaminations of ornamental fish ponds and fish
bowls.  Dispose of the container with regular garbage.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, induce vomiting and seek medical
attention.  Flush contaminated eyes and skin with plenty of
water.  For eyes, get prompt medical attention.



TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine by injection only is
an antidote.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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